
 

  

 We are happy to inform you, that our Board of Directors 

have voted to re-open our Facebook page, however we will 

have 2 separate pages.  

 The first page will be a Current Members only page, this 

page will allow current members to post and comment as 

well as the admin for the page. It will run very much like our 

previous Facebook page but the only people who will be able 

to access it will be current members.  

 The second page however will be open to the public and 

we will be posting pictures, videos, show information, and 

upcoming events. Also we will be posting information about 

the breed in general to help educate and promote our breed. 

This page will be available to anyone who would like to 

follow us.  
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